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Dear Parent,                     

Assalamualaikum.  

{Subject: Final Enrollment Opportunity for Extra Marks Foundation Courses} 

In pursuit of academic excellence and to equip our students for the competitive challenges of 

the future, the school is introducing the Extra Marks Foundation courses for aspiring 

candidates for IIT-JEE and NEET. 

Although the initial registration numbers did not meet our expectations, we have received 

requests from some parents for additional time to make their decision. 

We are pleased to extend the final date for enrollment in the star batch for qualified students 

till  Tuesday , 30
th

  July 2024. If the enrollment reaches at least 30 students per class by 

this date, the star batch foundation classes will commence on Thursday, 1
st
 August 2024. If 

we do not reach the required number, the proposed plan will be postponed to the next 

academic year. Parents who have enrolled their children will have the option to receive a 

refund of the paid fee or have it adjusted towards the school academic fee, as per their 

convenience. 

Despite the limited initial response, we have conducted classes (from 9
th

 July onwards) and 

assessments on two Sundays to ensure preparedness. We urge all parents to take advantage 

of this valuable opportunity for their wards. 

Please secure your child’s enrollment by the final deadline to ensure they can benefit from 

these foundational courses designed to enhance their academic and competitive skills. 

 

Regards 

  HM 
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